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Communication received from the Resident 
Representative of Cuba, on behalf of the Vienna 

Chapter of the Non-Aligned Movement, 
regarding the request to include in the agenda of 
the Conference an item entitled "Israeli Nuclear 

Capabilities and Threat" 
 

 

 

 

 

1. The Director General has received a letter dated 11 September 2007 from the Resident 
Representative of Cuba, on behalf of the Vienna Chapter of the Non-Aligned Movement relating to the 
inclusion in the agenda of the Conference of an item entitled “Israeli Nuclear Capabilities and Threat”.  
2. As requested therein, the letter is herewith circulated.  
 

 

 

 








